Tips and Tricks for

From our MHS Counselors

Broncos, as you know, we will be participating in distance learning
for the remainder of the school year. It is extremely important now,
more than ever, to stay on top of your school work!

Below are a few tips from your MHS Counselors to help make
your time both meaningful and productive.
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